
 

 

  

Nursery 
Newsletter 
 18th September 2020 

Important Dates and Messages: 

 

 Welcome to Nursery! We have been delighted with how 
the children have started to settle in and adapt to our 
routines. Well done everybody! Thank you also to all 
parents for adhering to our new drop off and collection 
arrangements- we really appreciate it. 

 
 Where possible, we are trying to avoid sending paper 

copies of letters home. Therefore, from next week onwards 
please find our newsletter on our school website. 

 
 We kindly request that you send in a £5 donation for this 

term’s craft activities. We rely on this money to purchase 
craft items and ingredients to make our playdough on a 
weekly basis and without your donations these activities 
will not be possible.  Please hand your £5 donation to 
your child’s teacher in cash, in a named envelope. Thank 
you in advance!   

 
 From next week, we will provide a fruit or vegetable snack 

daily. If you would prefer to send in a snack from home 
for your child to enjoy please ensure that it is a fruit or 
vegetable only (nothing in wrappers please). If you send in 
grapes please ensure that they are chopped length-ways to 
reduce the risk of choking.  

 
 From Thursday 17th September onwards children will be 

able to attend nursery for their normal hours. Please note 
the times of our sessions below. A member of staff will 
open the gate at this time. 

 Conker Class- 8.45am- 2.45pm 
 Berry Class – Morning session- 8.30am-11.30am 

                – All day session- 8.30am – 3.15pm 
                – Afternoon session- 12.15pm- 3.15pm  
 

  
 

  This week we have been… 

 

 Settling into nursery and 
establishing new routines. 
 

 Exploring our new classrooms 
and the different areas within 
them.  

 
 Singing nursery rhymes and 

learning the words to these 
songs.  

 
 Making a small version of 

ourselves which we will use for 
self-registration at the beginning 
of each session. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Please remember to send in 

a photo frame of your family 

for us to display in our 

classroom.  


